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EEVAC had four members in attendance 
today's ribbon cutting ceremony.  Verne 
Ivy, lead the way with Mel Evers, Vince 
Nueman and Jim Dunn in tow!  We got to 
the museum about 12:45 P.M. and had a 
chance to visit with a number of hobbyists 

from all over the state.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

It seemed 
Verne knew 
most of the folks and was kind enough to introduce 
us to a number of folks including Don Peterson, Early 
Ford V-8 Club, Ron Zahn with the Cadillac & LaSalle 
Club, and a few names and faces I forgot!  I some-
times do that! 

 
          The ceremony was short with about 60 
hobbyists in attendance. The goal is to finish a 
60' X 100' addition to the front of the automo-
bile & motorcycle museum (west side) in the com-
ing months.  The speeches were brief, and the 
donuts, cider and treats were excellent.   
 
          Many thanks to Verne for organizing the 
trip on short notice!  Verne has been a real spark 
plug and contributor to EEVAC over the years. 
Thanks Verne!   Article and Photos by Jim 


